We strongly oppose HB 2543 that will deny law abiding citizens their Constitutional right to bear arms by indefinitely delaying a
background check. On a whim, without legal or moral authority bureaucrats can usurp the Constitution by defunding or otherwise

inhibiting the processing of background checks. How about throwing the gun toting criminals in jail and keep them there a while?
Stop attacking the law abiding citizens of this state.



